
 

 

Thursday 28 March 2025 

 

Dear parents/carers  

I hope you have all had a good week.   

Miss Pegden’s primary school visits will start in  early May and she is looking forward to 
meeting the students. There are a lot of schools to visit so they will take place until the end 
of June.  

Usual reminders: 

·         Thank you to everyone who has sent a copy of their child’s birth certificate or 
passport and for the confirmation that WSCC requires (Acceptance form.), with a 
copy of your 2025  council tax. I will email parents/carers individually early next week  
if I do  not have the documents  I need.  Please email me as soon as possible please 
with the outstanding documents. The deadline is 10th April. After that I will need to 
notify admissions of any which are still outstanding.  We do have quite a long waiting 
list of students waiting for spaces so please do ensure you reply by the deadline.  
Any queries, please call or email me.​
 

·         Thank you to everyone who has completed our Y6 Transition Data Collection 
Form. This will help us support your child’s needs plus confirm your child’s 
preference for the language to be studied in Y7.   If you haven’t yet completed it 
please do.  You can request a phone call using this form with a member of the 
headship team so do please ask if you would like a call.  The calls will be made in 
May.​
 

·         Don’t forget to put the dates for our Enrichment evenings on your calendars.  
These are activity evenings for Y6 students who have a place at the school and are 
on  Tuesday   20th May and Thursday 19th June 5-7pm. They are a great 
opportunity to meet other students who will be in the year group plus to meet our staff 
and have some fun! Students can come to both or one of them.  Please complete  
the booking form.   This is for students only, not parents/carers but  for 
parents/carers, there is an opportunity to come earlier when collecting students on 
the 19th June - 6.30pm and join us for half an hour for a tea/coffee and meet other 
parents & staff while you wait to collect the students from their activities.  There is a 
question on the booking form to allow you to book for this so we have an idea of 
numbers to cater for. 

·         Music lessons link for your information.   

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Acceptance-form-Secondary-2025-WSCC-logo.docx.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmoEGmsJjAnTt1iaWscYDYDnmmrgib7MZOCoG6VyYEu-mfuA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmoEGmsJjAnTt1iaWscYDYDnmmrgib7MZOCoG6VyYEu-mfuA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJa9iANmzNd9f6o0DkCXOww1atjBoTw7LpRKe_ZosDSMBWIw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJa9iANmzNd9f6o0DkCXOww1atjBoTw7LpRKe_ZosDSMBWIw/viewform
https://angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Angmering-School-Music-Lesson-Contacts.pdf


 

 

.          This is a link to our clubs which are on offer this term to give you an idea of 
what is on offer. 

·         Should your child have asthma please complete an Asthma Plan form and 
return it to me.  We will need a copy of any care plans you may have too.  

 

Best wishes 

Fiona  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/students/clubs-and-fixtures/
http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Asthma-care-plan.pdf

